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Mersey Drive Learning Adventures! 

 

Well done to Year 4 for making fantastic progress with their swimming. They have 

learned how to do the breaststroke and backstroke and now feel happy and 

confident in the water. They believed and achieved!  

Mersey Drive pupils competed in the annual PWJSSA rounders competition and enjoyed victory 

through their determination and skill. A big thank you to the children who took part in this event. 

They all aimed high and represented our school amazingly. All pupils were ‘ready, respectful 

and safe’ and had impeccable manners, while out in the wider community.  

Well done to the other 5 schools taking part, fun was had by all. 

 

Look at how big our chicks got!  

Nursery had to say goodbye to them, but 

loved every minute of caring for them 

and watching them grow. 
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Treasure 

Chest 

Award  

Nursery 

Robin 

 

Evelynn 

Reception 

Lola 

 

Paisley 

Year 1 

Eevelyn 

 

Becson 

Year 2 

Isaac 

 

Oscar 

Year 3 

Ruby 

 

Tommy 

Year 4 

Andrew 

 

Scarlett 

Year 5 

Thomas 

 

Jacob 

Year 6 

Harley 

 

Anayah 

Hive 

Rio 

Children’s 

Champions 

Nursery 

Rex 

Reception 

Edin 

 

Year 1 

Ella 

 

Year 2 

Louis 

 

Year 3 

Hope 

 

Year 4 

Fabian 

 

Year 5 

Gracie 

Year 6 

Najmeh 

 

 

Rigby Bear   

Attendance 

Award  

winners 

Awarded weekly to the class with  best attendance 

Last Week 

On time            

Here                     

Everyday                  
Ready                                 

On time      

 This Week 

On time         

Here                                

Everyday                   

Ready   

On time 

VIP’s 

Pupils who have been noticed for their excellent behaviour at lunchtimes 

Last Week 

                  FSU-Jayce         Y4-  Tayla-Mae  

                  Y1- Noah           Y5- Charlie 

                  Y2- James          Y6- Freya 

                 Y3- Samantha   Hive- Millie 

This Week 

            FSU- Rex        Y4-  Hasmik 

             Y1- Uswa      Y5- Taran 

             Y2- Musab    Y6- Ella 

             Y3- Lara        Hive- Oliver 

Pupils are awarded team points for aiming high and making good choices in school. Pupils can earn points for good work or 

behaviour, or to acknowledge outstanding effort or acts of kindness in school. On Thursday lunchtimes, Year 6 Team Captains are 

responsible for collecting points and then sharing the results in Friday’s Celebration Assembly. 
Winners Last Week… Green & Yellow Winners this week…Blue 

Diary Dates 

Monday 4th July  2-3pm New to Year 1 Parent Workshop  

Wednesday 6th July 
Sports Day- Whole school 

Parents invited from 2:00 p.m. 

Monday 11th July KS2 Production Dress Rehearsal (pupils only) 

Tuesday 12th July KS2 Production Afternoon Performance2.00pm 

Wednesday 13th July KS2 Production Evening Performance 6.00pm 

Monday 18th July End of Term Awards Assembly 

Tuesday 19th July Y6 Leavers Meal 

Wednesday 20th July  2:00-3.20pm  SEN coffee ‘morning’ 

Friday 22nd July 
Leavers Assembly 9:00 a.m. (Y6 parents & 

family) 

Friday 22nd July School closes at 2pm for all pupils 

 

YEAR 3 YEAR 2 

School Games Mark Platinum Award 

We are delighted to announce that Mersey Drive Primary School 

has achieved the School Games Mark Platinum Award The 

School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme. It is a 

national benchmark which celebrates schools commitment to 

keeping young people active, and we are delighted to have 

been recognised for our success in delivering a first class active 

education to our pupils. 

 

 

Dan the Skipping Man  

Mersey Drive had the pleasure to welcome a member of Dan 

the Skipping man’s team into school this week. The children had 

an inclusive experience, engaging at all levels of ability, 

flexibility, speed and coordination.  

If you didn’t get chance to purchase a rope, but would like to, 

please see below for more information  

Visit - www.dantheskippingman.com 

Email – hello@dantheskippingman.com 

Phone - 0203 876 4943

 

https://friendlystock.com/product/black-little-girl-superhero-with-a-cape/
http://www.dantheskippingman.com/
mailto:hello@dantheskippingman.com

